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SCPS Families, Staff, and Faculty, 

In addition to the many steps being taken on campus to

mitigate the risk of COVID-19, SCPS will be using the

MyMedBot app to screen students prior to their arrival on

campus each day. MyMedBot is a simple and secure health

screening app that uses scheduled push notifications to

quickly prescreen individuals every morning for risk factors

that could be related to COVID-19. Every morning, before

school starts, parents will be required to complete a quick

health screening questionnaire for their student(s).

Students over the age of 16 will be allowed to submit the

questionnaire for themselves, and staff and faculty members will also be required to

complete this screening daily. Please note, this is a required step that must be

completed prior to the student or staff member entering any building on campus. Push

notification reminders will continue until the questionnaire has been completed. 

Submissions that receive an "at-risk" classification will be required to stay

home and follow up with the school nurse, Julie Murphy. The success of this app

depends on self-reported responses and it is important that our families take

personal responsibility and submit honest answers. Before the first day of

school, please make sure you have access to a thermometer for your family to

use each morning prior to completing the questionnaire. If a leave of absence is

required, our staff and faculty will work with students to stay current in their

classes. We have reinforced our substitute pool in the event of staff absences. 

In the upcoming days, you will receive an invitation to download the

MyMedBot app. Please take note that this request is coming from Savannah

Christian and do not mark it as spam.

For questions regarding Campus Reopening Procedures, please contact Becky
Thomason at bthomason@savcps.com or 912-721-2122.
For questions related to the MyMedBot App, please contact Rick Tindol
at rtindol@savcps.com or 912-721-2127.
To reach the school nurse, please contact Julie Murphy at jmurphy@savcps.com or
912-721-2115.

Thank you for working with us to make these necessary changes to ensure safety on
campus. We look forward to seeing everyone on August 13th!

To learn more about Savannah Christian's Campus Reopening Plan click here.
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